
 
 

The Joint Commission on Sports Medicine and Science is pleased to announce the appointment of Rita J 

Yates as the Executive Director of the JCSMS. “I hope to serve the board and assist the Joint Commission 

with their mission to advance sports medicine by lacing together through informal liaison and joint 

ventures the nation’s leading organizations in sports medicine and science.”  Ms. Yates will continue to 

work with Susan Rees from the American Osteopathic Academy of Sports Medicine (AOASM) who will 

be filling in for long time JCSMS Meeting Coordinator Christi Gates-Hale who will be devoting her time to 

NATA.   


